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Notes from the All Member Seminar held on the Draft Well-being 

Plan 

 9th January 2018 

 

 

1) Are you happy with the priorities set out in the draft well-being plan? 

 

 Overall support the priorities 

 Priorities are abstract and missing the detail 

 What is going to be delivered/what are we actually going to do? 

 Who is going to deliver it and when will this be done? 

 What resources will be allocated to this work (financial and staffing)?  

 

 

2) Do you think there are priorities missing? 

It was agreed that there were number of different topics that could be added as 

priorities the Members didn’t want to dilute the existing content of the draft plan 

too much by adding more.  However, the group were in agreement that the 

transport (in all its forms, voluntary, commercial and community) should be 

added into the plan. 

 

3) Do you think the priorities will help the Council deliver its own priorities or 

do they conflict? 

There is the potential that the PSB priorities conflict with the Council priorities.  

Short term and long term budget cuts will affect both sets of priorities so there 

may come a time when a decision has to be made about which set of priorities 

we can afford to deliver.  

 

4) How is it possible to see the extent to which the objectives have been set 

in accordance with the sustainable development principle? 

 

In terms of the involvement principle: there is currently a democratic deficiency in 

this process.  There should be wider member representation on the Public 

Services Board and the work of the PSB should be communicated clearly and 

frequently to all elected members not just P&R representatives. 

Potentially the work of the PSB will add to the forward work programmes of other 

committees as they have to consider/scrutinise this in addition to their existing 

work. 
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In terms of short and long term: there is a need for additional resources to deliver 

under these priorities.   

 

Partnership working is critical in this process but it will certainly increase 

pressure on the third sector. 

 

The work needs to be measurable so progress can be monitored. 

 

How will we know that something has happened because of the PSB and not 

just because it was business as usual?  What is the anticipated ‘added value’ of 

the PSB and the work identified in their draft plan? 

 

There is a role for community councils to play in delivering this work. 


